
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Michele Tanney-Lamphear 
 
 

    Michele has been a Navy spouse since 1992 and part of the submarine community since 1996. 

She has been active in SOSA, supported many DSF auctions, including serving as the Gold 

Chair for five. She was SOSA President for two years, during which time she attended DSF 

board meetings as a guest.  Michele also served as SOSA Vice President for one year. 

    Michele was a volunteer at the Norfolk Naval Base USO for five years and served on the 

Tidewater Officers Association Board for two years. 

    Michele has enjoyed her support role as both XO and CO's wife, and has enjoyed great 

success with her FRG's and wardrooms. 

 

 


